
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear WPS Employees, 

 

Horace Mann Insurance Company is a School-Community Partner that offers many 

opportunities to the employees and students of WPS.  Below and attached please find a 

listing of these opportunities.  I would especially like to point out the 

http://www.Donorschoose.org opportunity as many of you are working on developing 

special projects, may have supply needs, or a wish list item that is unique to your 

classroom.  As you get close to reaching your goal, Mike Letorney of Horace Mann has 

generously offered to assist with the final contributions to help as many teachers as 

possible reach their goals. 

 

Also attached please find letters from the MA Association of School Superintendents 

and the MA Elementary School Principals’ Association, who support the School-

Community Partnership with Horace Mann.  Last year’s monetary and in-kind 

contributions from Mike Letorney and Horace Mann for their various programs totaled 

$17,566.  Our sincere thanks to Mike Letorney and the Horace Mann Insurance 

Company for their participation as a School-Community Partner. 

 

If you receiving funding, please consider e-mailing me about your project – I would 

love to come and see the projects in action! 

 

Betsy Harris 
Community Relations Liaison 

Weymouth Public Schools 
111 Middle Street  

Weymouth, MA  02190 

781-335-1460, x-319 
elizabeth.harris@weymouthschools.org 
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